
Madeline Island Ambulance Service  

Monthly report July-August 2021 

 

The busy season is upon us and in July we had 16 runs and already 6 in August.  We are very fortunate to 

have two new licensed EMT’s that have now officially joined the service.  Alex Nelson and Riley Kaiser 

are fully licensed with the state of Wisconsin and all of their paperwork with the town is complete.  

Marty Curry has also passed his National Registry and we are working to get all of his licensing 

completed as soon as possible.  It is a good time to jump into the service.  This is a good time to get 

some experience.   

 

We have had our regular monthly meeting where we go over runs.  We discussed possibilities for fall 

and winter training meetings.  We also went over the Open House and hope to make it an annual event. 

We are planning a recruitment get together on Tuesday August 10th.  Anyone interested in starting the 

class and joining the service is invited to attend and tour the facility and ask questions. 

The building is working well, and we are all pleased to be working from this great new location. 

We are busy putting together wants and needs for the upcoming budget season.  There has been lots of 

re-stocking and organizing to do.  I have been working with AMB to stream line our billing with our 

intercepts with Ashland Fire and Paramedics.   

We got the donor wall mock-up done before the open house and now I am going through it to make 

sure we have it complete.  I will add the crews from all three services to the list and then get a final copy 

made and formally framed for the building.   

We had a good meeting with the three departments after Michael Kuchta called a meeting and attended 

as facilitator.   

We have not changed our protocols in regards to COVID on the ambulance service.  Our medical director 

wants all precautions to remain in place.  We are well stocked with PPE for the time.  We are remaining 

on high alert and will monitor the CDC guidelines on a regular basis.   

Thank you, 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Cynthia Dalzell 

Madeline Island Ambulance Service Director 


